
#stayhome and #stayconnected WEEK 6 

 

The Department of Youth and Young Adult Ministries (DYYAM) is pleased to announce an initiative called                

#stayhome and #stayconnected ​to keep our youth and young adults virtually connected while             

encouraging them to stay home during the COVID-19 pandemic. Using Zoom Video Conferencing, each              

program will start at 7:00 PM (EDT) / 6:00 PM (CDT) and last for about an hour.  

 

 

To register and receive the Zoom Video link, fill out the Google Survey:  

https://forms.gle/D2oJYNeaj77sVUFRA 

 

 

Sunday, April 26: Diving Deep Discussion (ACYOA Seniors) 

This evening will be led by the ACYOA Central Council. We will be focusing our conversation on the rapid                   

spread of COVID-19, its impact on us, and the varying methods of communicating scientific information.               

We’ll dive into some reassuring scripture as we grapple with the unexplainable challenges of this illness.  

 

 

Tuesday, April 28: Teen Talk (ACYOA Juniors) 

This evening will be led by Jennifer and Kathryn. We will be focusing our conversation on the rapid                  

spread of COVID-19, its impact on us, and the varying methods of communicating scientific information.               

We’ll dive into some reassuring scripture as we grapple with the unexplainable challenges of this illness.  

 

 

Thursday, April 30: Campfire Chat (Hye Camp and St. Vartan Camp Campers 8-15) 

This evening will be led by Jennifer and Kathryn. We’ll gather around the “campfire” and share our                 

apples and onions from the week. This evening will provide campers an opportunity to connect with one                 

another, and maybe even share a s’more! 

 

 

 

 

 

We encourage everyone to livestream the Divine Liturgy on Sundays!  

If your parish does not have livestream capabilities, log onto the Eastern Diocese Facebook  

page to find one of the many live streams from our sister parishes across the Diocese. 

Email us at ​DiocesanYouthMinistries@gmail.com​ with any questions. 
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